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Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
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September 24, 2015 

Administrative Law Judge Rayne Pearson 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess.com 

Re: Administrative Review- Notice of Finality - Docket UW -150311 

Dear Judge Pearson: 

The purpose of this letter is to request that a Notice of Finality be issued in this matter. 
The Company and Commission Staff have consulted and neither party will seek administrative 
review. This letter will serve to waive the Company's right to administrative review and to 
convey to you that Staff has authorized me to communicate to you that Staff is waiving its right 
to administrative review. 

The parties would appreciate a Notice of Finality to be issued as soon as possible. The 
goal for both Commission Staff and the Company is to have the customer notice issued and the 
tariff in effect prior to October 1, 2015. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

RAF/cs 

cc: Christopher Casey (via e-mail) 
Jim Ward (via e-mail) 
Client (via e-mail) 


